
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Greenville Utilities Commission (GUC) is seeking professional technical services 

associated with the design of two new 125-ft diameter secondary clarifiers with 

associated equipment, piping, and electrical improvements at the wastewater 

treatment plant (WWTP) due to failure of an existing clarifier. The WWTP is located 

at 240 Aqua Lane, Greenville, NC. Proposals are due no later than 4:00 PM on 

August 14, 2020. Responders are advised that the Greenville Utilities Commission 

has a two percent participation goal for MBE/WBE firms for professional services. 

Interested firms may obtain the Request for Proposals from or direct questions to 

Tyler Haislip at Greenville Utilities Commission, PO Box 1847, Greenville, NC 

27835, telephone (252) 551-1494 or email HAISLITJ@GUC.COM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


